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Department of Public Works Engineering Division  

Laupāhoehoe-Hurricane Lane Damage Repair Road Closures 

 

Department of Public Works Engineering Division alongside Jas W. Glover, Ltd will be working on 

Hurricane Lane Damage Repairs to the Laupāhoehoe Culvert.   

 

There will be alternating road closures from 7:00 am to 3: 00 pm at Manowaiopae Stream and Old 

Mamalahoa Highway starting on Monday, June 13 to June 17, 2022.  All local traffic will be allowed 

through the Kuwaikahi Stream and Old Mamalahoa access road.     

 

The next week, June 20-24, 2022, Kuwaikahi Stream and Old Mamalahoa access road will be closed, 

and all traffic will be allowed through Manowaiopae Stream and Old Mamalahoa Highway access 

road.   

 

The alternating week road closures will continue until August 23, 2022.  Flaggers and/or officers will 

be directing traffic and message boards will be posted on Hawaii Belt Highway. 

 

We apologize for this inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 

 

If there are any questions or concerns, please contact Kaleo Salvador, Jas W. Glover, Ltd. at (808) 935-

0871 or (808) 379-5583; or DPW Information and Education Specialist, Sherise Kana’e-Kāne at (808) 

961-8499. 

 


